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Updated 
Information Needed

Homebound
Meals

Emergency Work 
Order

Elderly applicants

Elders that have participated 
in the HEAP program will 
continue to be processed 
through the Service Center 
Intake Staff; however, new 
applicants will need to 
contact the service center for 
further information at (520) 
315-3441.

District Five Elderly Center is 
asking the Elders to call the 
Elderly Center to update 
phone numbers to ensure 
Staff makes the appropriate 
welfare check calls and any 
other announcement to the 
Elders of District Five. 
Updating your phone number 
will help provide information 
to your household.

Elderly Center phone 
number: (520) 315-2090

Starting August 10th the 
Elder Center will resume a 
normal schedule menu. 

If you are interested in 
receiving homebound meals, 
please call the Elderly 
Nutrition Program (ENP) to 
start the application process. 

You can reach Elderly 
Nutrition Program at (520) 
562-9696

During the COVID-19 
pandemic crisis, the District 
Five Service Center will 
ONLY be doing emergency 
work order at this time.
 
What is considered 
Emergency Work Order
 • Electrical
 • Plumbing 
 • HVAC

Elderly Coordinator
Erika Hernandez
520-610-0372

Service Center Coordinator
Jose Gonzales
520-610-1339

Assistant Coordinator
Sandra Thayer
520-610-7205

Security
520-610-0815


